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Naveed Haider

From: ALI, Asif <asifa@who.int>
Sent: Monday, January 9, 2023 12:10 PM
To: Naveed Haider
Cc: DURRANI, Saima; SAHITIA, Sundeep; naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org
Subject: Re: [EXT] RE: Formal Resignation Letter

Kindly proceed 
 
Dr Asif Ali Zardari  
Provincial Team Lead, Sindh  
World Health Organization  
(+92-300-8241165; asifa@who.int)  

From: Naveed Haider <naveed.haider@chipconsulting.org> 
Sent: Monday, January 9, 2023 11:03 AM 
To: ALI, Asif <asifa@who.int> 
Cc: DURRANI, Saima <durranisa@who.int>; SAHITIA, Sundeep <sathias@who.int>; naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org 
<naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org> 
Subject: FW: [EXT] RE: Formal Resignation Letter  
  
Dear Dr Asif, 
  
UCPO Asif Ali resigned from his position on 6th January 2023 and marked 13th January as his last working day. We have 
requested him to serve the notice period as in the appended email. AC District South has requested to facilitate him in 
his resignation process as he is a hard-working staff. 
  
Your kind feedback is requested in this regard. 
-- 
Regards, 
Naveed Haider 
Project Officer-PTPP 
CHIP Training & Consulting - Sindh 
Cell: 03408444500 
  

From: ARAIN, Asma Waheed [mailto:araina@who.int]  
Sent: Friday, January 6, 2023 2:05 PM 
To: Naveed Haider <naveed.haider@chipconsulting.org> 
Cc: TARIQ, Najma <tariqn@who.int>; asifsharif042@gmail.com 
Subject: RE: [EXT] RE: Formal Resignation Letter 
  
Dear Naveed, 
  
Kindly facilitate the UCPO as he has to give joining on 13th Jan. 
  
Regards 
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From: Naveed Haider <naveed.haider@chipconsulting.org>  
Sent: Friday, January 6, 2023 10:27 AM 
To: 'Asif Ali' <asifsharif042@gmail.com> 
Cc: TARIQ, Najma <tariqn@who.int>; ARAIN, Asma Waheed <araina@who.int> 
Subject: [EXT] RE: Formal Resignation Letter 
  
Dear Asif, 
  
As per resignation policy you need to serve one month notice period. You are requested to serve your notice period 
otherwise your resignation will not be accepted & your contract will be closed. 
  
-- 
Regards, 
Naveed Haider 
Project Officer-PTPP 
CHIP Training & Consulting - Sindh 
Cell: 03408444500 
  
From: Asif Ali [mailto:asifsharif042@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 6, 2023 9:44 AM 
To: Naveed Haider <naveed@ctc.org.pk>; Tariqn <tariqn@who.int>; Dr Asma <araina@who.int> 
Subject: Formal Resignation Letter 
  
Respected Sir/Ma'am  
Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am resigning from my position as UCPO UC-5 Nanak Wara. 
Recently, I received a new job offer as a Field Monitor at Tameer-Khalaq Foundation. After careful consideration, I have decided to accept 
this new job opportunity and will be commencing work with them soon. My last day as UCPO will be 12th January 2023. 
Thank you so much for the opportunity to work in this position for the past 7 years. I’ve greatly enjoyed and appreciated the opportunities 
I’ve had to serve in Polio Eradication Initiatives, and learnt a lot of technical aspects all of which I will take with me throughout my career. 
During my last weeks, I’ll do everything possible to wrap up my duties. 
I wish the program will succeed soon, and I hope to stay in touch in the future. 
Thanks and Regards 
Asif Ali  
UCPO  
District South-Khi 


